Water District 36A
PO Box 295, Hagerman ID 83332, (208) 837-4433

Frank Erwin, Water Master

March 12, 2016

Howard L. and Rhonda K. Morris
1101 East 2900 South
Hagerman, ID 83332

RE: Installation of a Lockable Control Device on the Crandelmire Pipe from the Martin-Curren Tunnel

Mr. and Mrs. Morris,

As per the records of Water District 36-A, you are the owners of the following water rights diverted from
the Martin-Curren Tunnel via the Crandelmire Pipe:

36-134D 36-135D 36-10141 A
36-134 E 36-135E - 36-10141B

As the Water District 36-A watermaster, | hereby request you to install a lockable control valve on the
Crandlemire Pipe from the Martin Curren Tunnel at your earliest convenience but no later than April 15,
2016. Please install the lockable valve upstream of the new meter located at the vault. The valve
should be installed a distance of at least three pipe diameters upstream of the meter. A gear operated
butterfly valve would be satisfactory for this purpose.

Also, please notify me seven (7) days in advance of any “call” for diversion of water, or any change in
diversion flow, of the aforementioned water rights so that | have sufficient time to coordinate your
needs with those of Rangen and the other water users on the system.

A copy of this request has been forwarded to the Idaho Department of Water Resources. If the valve is
not installed as requested, | will request the issuance of an order from the Department pursuant to
Idaho Code § 42-701.

Sincerely,

"F'rank Erwin

Cc: Tim Luke, IDWR - Boise
Cindy Yenter, IDWR — Twin Falls
Joy Kinyon, Wayne Courtney, Rangen Inc.
Walter Candy



